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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Thu 2/20/2025 9:01 AM
To Javier Ramos <javier.ramos1806@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Thank you for contacting your Bakersfield College Student Government Association (BCSGA).

Please save this email as a personal record of your request. Your request will be reviewed
within 2-3 weeks and you will be contacted via email with a decision from the BCSGA
Finance Committee. Should you have questions, please email the BCSGA Director of Finance
at bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu.

BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25

Student Name * Javier  Ramos Arredondo

BC ID Number * @00692755

BC Email * javier.ramos1806@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * Billing Department

I have: * None of the above.

I currently: * None of the above.

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Fall 2023
Spring 2024
Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are

requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word

statement is needed. *

I wish to appeal because I live in Delano and do not use this
student's services. In addition, please respond by email if you
approve this appeal. Furthermore, I've never heard of these student
services either. Have a wonderful day, my phone number 661-308-
4721. If you have any questions, I am not the best type, so if you do
not understand me, please call my phone number . Thank you, and
have a wonderful day.
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